
 

 
 
 
 

1 April 2019 
 
 
 

Dear Parent 

 

The Department of Education had been in contact to advise that the Safeguarding Board for 

NI (SBNI), has been developing an e-Safety Strategy for Children and Young People.  
 

The draft strategy is currently open for consultation, and SBNI are keen to encourage 

responses from young people and parents/carers. 
 

All the documents are available on the SBNI website 

www.safeguardingni.org/esafetyconsultation  including links to an online survey and a 

children and young people’s version. 
  

The consultation seeks views on how all children and young people in Northern Ireland can, 

as far as possible, be kept safe and secure online.   
 

If you wish to find out more, please follow the link about how to get involved. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

W E Thompson 

Headmaster 
 
 

http://www.safeguardingni.org/esafetyconsultation

